
NABCJ Students Volunteer to Pack Winter Items for Justice-Involved Clients 
 

On Saturday, November 19th, eight student members of the National Association of Blacks in Criminal 
Justice chapter at Fayetteville State University, helped assemble over 1,000 packages for a local criminal 

justice agency in Cumberland County. Packages include cold weather items for the upcoming winter 
months. 

 
Students: Ilse Aguilar, Destini Barnum, Micah Bernard, Briyana Clyburn, Tianna Mitchell, La’Mya 

Moffett, Jaleia Oatman, and Ashley Washington. Faculty Advisor: Dr. Zahra Shekarkhar (Associate 
Professor, Department of Criminal Justice) 

 

 

 

 


